
NCC Day Celebration Report 

 

Location: Gokul Global University  

Date: 22nd November 2024 

The NCC Unit of Gokul Global University proudly celebrated NCC Day on 30th 

November 2024 with a tree plantation drive, reinforcing its commitment to 

environmental sustainability and national service. 

The event was graced by the esteemed presence of Naib Subedar Sukhchain Sir 

as the Chief Guest, along with the NCC Officer and cadets of the university. The 

celebration began with a brief address by the NCC Officer, highlighting the 

significance of NCC Day and the role of cadets in nation-building and 

environmental conservation. 

Naib Subedar Sukhchain Sir encouraged the cadets to uphold the values of 

discipline, unity, and service. He emphasized the importance of tree plantation in 

combating climate change and preserving nature for future generations. 

Following the address, the dignitaries, officers, and cadets actively participated 

in planting saplings across the university campus. 

The event successfully instilled a sense of responsibility and environmental 

awareness among cadets, reinforcing the core values of the National Cadet Corps. 

The program concluded with a vote of thanks, expressing gratitude to the 

dignitaries, university administration, and all participants for their support and 

enthusiasm in making the event a success. 

The NCC Unit of Gokul Global University remains committed to fostering 

leadership, discipline, and social responsibility, aligning with the motto of 

NCC—"Unity and Discipline." 
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